
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Everyday, it is said, is a challenge, year 2020 has proved this phrase true in every aspect. 

Methodist High School has been the symbol of faith between Parents and School itself for 

the last 144 years. This faith is reflected in your trust in us year after year where you all 

entrust your child in our care and grooming. We are proud of this legacy and highly 

conscious as well as possessive of this bond between us. 

The school has always stood in favour of Children entrusted in its care and parents will 

vouch that we have always positively associated to their genuine needs. 

These times are not to stay. The sun will shine bright and warm once again. However our 

trust if breeched will carry a scar always. It is this trust that motivates us to extend this call 

to our  and your integrity. The school reaches out to each of its parent, wherein we are 

thankful to many of you who responded to our call however many of you have yet to play 

your part. 

The school is setting up a ‘Help-Line’ exclusively for problems faced by children in ‘On-Line’ 

studies. Children and Parents can reachout to us with their unique school enrollment ID. 

We shall reach you as early as possible for resolving the issue. 

We are posting the complete pattern of online procedure on our web site for your 

convenience and understanding. 
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Guide line Set-up by Government for On-Line Teaching. 

THIS IS NOT A ZERO YEAR (2020-2021) 

Every school has to teach on line till further notice, instructions from Human Resource 

Ministry of India. 

The Course of this year is slashed or lessened from 20 to 40 % as per different levels 

/classes. 

Tests and Exams will have to be conducted and result issued at the session end. 

Fees will have to be paid by parents on monthly basis. 

The School Assures: 

Sincere completion of reduced course, and complete revision before the finals.  

If you as parents are facing any problems in managing on line directives, please contact the 

class educator. They will explain. Only be patient and give time to the educators to revert to 

everyone’s problems. 

We shall inform you all personally on mobile before hand as well as keep you posted 

through the web-site with every other relevant information. 

Test dates will be informed well before time considering child’s convenience and keep you 

aware of the total procedure.  (A sincere advice in interest of the child’s future do not help 

the child to solve the test paper). An independent attempt of the child will give us and 

yourself as well, a clear picture where does our child stand and what more needs to be 

done to improve him / her further. 

You and us belong to the world where everything was done physically. This is a new chapter 

opening out to ‘Digital Working’. In the coming tomorrow these children will be expected to 

work from any and everywhere and at odd hours. So this is  … maybe not acceptable to us 

now. However, it will be the norm for the coming tomorrow. 

Let us be the first to open the doors for them and train them for a successful tomorrow 

from today. 
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